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Shirebrook PSPO consultation feedback  

• 13 completed feedback forms received. 

• All 13 people agreed that the PSPO should go ahead. 

• 12 people have suggested that the whole of Shirebrook and Langwith 

Junction areas are covered. Stated that the areas proposed on the map used 

for the consultation is not appropriate.  

• Several comments suggesting that the PSPO will offer the residents of 

Shirebrook more confidence and a safer environment.  

• Feedback from the local SNT – restrictions 1&2 should be for the whole of the 

PSPO area so they can enforce powers when attending incidents. This will 

enable officers to size alcohol also out of the market place areas.  

• Several forms provide feedback on the restrictions and suggest the they 

should be for the whole of Shirebrook. Also that they feel the restrictions 

proposed are appropriate if the Police are present to enforce them.  

• One feedback form states the restrictions should include noise nuisance and 

foul language.  


